Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 28, 2011, Meeting of the Board of Trustees has been cancelled

PLACE: FSDB Campus

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of January 28 Board Meeting.
